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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:
Debi Chowdhury

Date:
2/17/15


Subject:
Mid-Year Board meeting

Northeast Region has been buried under workloads and the snow with below freezing temperature. We’ve had a drop in our memberships and at present we are planning on membership drives slated for spring. Some of our chapters have one or two members and it has been difficult to get support from some of our DDS to have any meetings in office. 
ESADE has been busy with donations mostly for the regional food bank, along with participating in the walk for American Cancer Society Making Strides  Against Breast Cancer walk. They have donated writing instruments to the local library, along with books, time and money to help with their children’s programs.  This chapter has also participated in many community organizations to assist with fundraising for the local hunger support such as community bowls etc.  STADE has continued to sponsor a child during the holidays from their local charity. JADE has continued to do their lunch and learns.VERMONT-GAMADE is getting ready to do a major recruitment effort in the spring. 

At this time all chapters are planning to do major recruitment in the spring. I have been in contact with all chapters, solicited responses, communicated information and assisted as needed in promoting NADE. I want to take this opportunity to thank my regional officers: President Sheila Sheridan STADE Vice-president Mayra Fernandez PRADE  Secretary Jane Osgatharpe (retired) GaMADE  and Treasurer Thomas Martin ESADE
I want to especially the retirees in the Northeast region who have assisted in providing mentoring to chapter members as needed. I also want to thank the NADE board for their support. 
